
The Census Test is 
on 5 August 2025

We’re getting ready for the next 
Census by testing our processes 
and making sure they work well. 
Your participation in the Census 

Test will help us improve the 
next Census in 2026.

The Census counts every 
person and home in 

Australia. It helps to tell 
our story of who we are as 

a people.

Your personal information 
isn’t shared with other 

government agencies or 
anyone else. 

The Census Test will ask 
questions about everyone 

staying in your home on Census 
Test night, including Elders, 

babies and visitors.

If your household is selected 
for the Census Test, you’ll 

either get a letter with 
instructions on how to 

complete online or a paper 
form. You can start as soon as 

you get your instructions.

Artwork: ‘Our Story. Our Future.’ was created by proud Wiradjuri, Wotjobaluk, Yuin and Gumbaynggirr artist Luke Penrith and Maluililgal people, 
Badu Island artist Naseli Tamwoy.

For more information, visit www.census.abs.gov.au/help or call 1800 181 227

Census Household Form


